St Barnabas' Church of England (VA) Primary School

Newsletter Friday 15th July 2022

Each child is uniquely created and loved by God.

" www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk



Our **School Christian Values** are Aspiration, Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation and Compassion.

This week we found out about St Swithins Day

Attendance

We are always challenged to have the best attendance we can and our target this year is 97%. Do remember that we close our gates at 8:50am everyday and we finish at 3pm.



This Week

It has been another busy week with our clubs finishing and I thought I would show you a photograph of the amazing pizzas made at Cookery Club this week. We have had an amazing selection of clubs this year, and my thanks go to everyone who has led a club this year.





Thursday evening saw Year 6 perform their End of Year Production 'School Daze' and the performance was fabulous! We were shown a snapshot of school life from the first day of School to their last few days of Year 6. The song 'Attitude' certainly saw many parents nodding in agreement to the words!

Today we had our Wacky Hair Day and you did us proud! A huge thank you to everyone who bought a bottle for our Late Summer Fair in September. Today also saw Year R and Year 1 enjoy a visit from Animal Encounters, where they were able to meet a selection of very different animals.

Hot Weather

As we all know it has been predicted that we will have very hot weather at the start of the week. It is imperative that the children have a water bottle, wear sun cream and have a hat. We will of course monitor each day and plan accordingly. We are fortunate to have our garden area and gazebos to give more shade, and if it is too hot the children will be kept inside at playtimes

Friday Worship



On a Friday our worship is all about celebration. We share our stars of the week, children who are in our Golden books for showing our School Values, team points and any other celebrations from our School community.

Well done to the following for being our Stars this week: Nellie, Esme, Brijesh, Evie (Yr 1)Iris, Joshua M, Nathaniel, Lola, Lester, Jazz, Isadora, Matt, Aaban, Selvisu, Blossom and all of Year 6.

Team points winners were Saints.

Keeping in contact

If you would like to contact your child's class teacher here are the class email addresses. If it is an urgent matter please contact the School office.

Acorn: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk Willow: willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Beech: beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk Maple: maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Chestnut: chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk Lilac: lilac@st-st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Oak: oak@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Please note these class email addresses will not be checked over the Summer holiday.

Reminders

Please remember we are a nut free school.

No bracelets or necklaces.

Please can all children bring in a water bottle every day.

Please make sure your child has sun cream on and wears a hat.

We start back on Monday 5th September.

Have a lovely weekend!

Moira Duncombe
@StBarnabasSchoolTW

